
National Grid Electricity Transmission (NGET) is consulting on proposals to 
build approximately 60 kilometres of new overhead electricity line between 
Chesterfield and Willington.

Our existing power lines to do not have the sufficient capacity for all the new sources of energy, mostly from offshore 
wind, due to connect to the network over the next ten years and beyond. Our Chesterfield to Willington proposals 
would allow clean energy to be connected to the network and carried to the homes and businesses that need it. 

Our proposals are part of The Great Grid Upgrade - the largest overhaul of the grid in generations.

During this consultation, we are seeking views and local knowledge about the proposed area within which the 
pylons could be routed.

Your feedback will play an important role in helping us to develop and refine our proposals. The deadline to provide 
feedback is 11:59pm on Tuesday 17 September 2024.  
 
Visit nationalgrid.com/chesterfieldtowillington to find out more.

Get in touch  
0800 073 1047 
(Monday-Friday between 9am and 5:30pm.)
chesterfield-willington@nationalgrid.com 
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all consultation materials, our 
interactive map, the events schedule 
and register for our webinars.


